Date: Thursday, Feb.18
iNote Subject: Please Stay Vigilant Against COVID-19

Although we are all encouraged by the arrival of COVID-19 vaccines, this is not the time to let
down your guard and get complacent about your safety and health.

We have had 162 employees test positive for COVID-19 so far, plus 11 contractors. Another 36
people are on the quarantine list for possible exposure to the virus.

All of our positive cases are reviewed against OSHA correspondence. In certain instances, the
COVID-19 positive cases can be documented as a recordable illness.

Please continue to follow the CDC guidelines: wear a face covering, wash your hands
frequently, and watch your distance from others.

If you are traveling outside of the state or think you may have come in contact with COVID-19,
please let Occupational Health know.

We need to stay diligent in stopping the spread between employees and their families.

Thank you.



